September 14, 1973

REGIONAL DIRECTORS

Ms. Lupe Anguiano Southwest

Mr.Robert M. Gonzales
West Coast

Mr. Ruben R. Alfaro Midwest

Mr. Francisco Diana East Coast

NATIONAL DIRECTOR
Mr. Paul Sedillo, Jr.
1312 Massachusetts Avenue, N.W.
Washington, D. C. 20005

Honorable Romana Acosta Banuelos Treasurer of the United States Department of the Treasury Washington, D. C. 20220

Dear Mrs. Banuelos:

Thank you for your letter of September 7, 1973. We are sorry you will not be able to serve on our National Chicana Institute Board due to your official position as Treasurer of the United States. Be assured that your name will be removed from all future references to the Institute. This will not be difficult since past notices have been exchanged only with prospective board members and a few consultants that have been working to develop the program further.

The Executive Board will have a meeting in Washington, D. C. sometime in November. We will be in touch with you concerning the specific date so that we might confirm a meeting with you.

It is always great to hear from you. I am looking forward to seeing you at the Businesswomen's Conference, in Albuquerque, New Mexico, on November 2-3.

Cordially,

(Ms.) Lupe Anguiano

Directress

Southwest Regional Office

LA/as

cc National Chicana Institute Board Mr. Henry Ramirez